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JULY GENERAL MEETING 

TO BE HELD AT  

Bendigo Car Club Rooms 
Thursday 7nd at 8pm. 

 June 5th seen another winner in 

the Club Championship this time with 

Tristan Penhall taking out the 

Khanacross and Garret Pinnell taking 

the junior section of the Motorkhana. 

 Overall there were 28 entries 

with 13 of them juniors. One junior 

that need a mention is Amy Seyfort 

who was 4th junior and 12th outright in 

the Motorkhana. 

 As reported at the last General 

Meeting the working bee to begin 

erecting the safety fencing around the 

dams was a great success with over 30 

people lending a hand. As a result not 

only did the fence post get cemented in 

the Autocross and Motorkhana tracks 

were graded and watered as well more 

general cleanup work. 

 Work on the Toilet block has 

begun with the extension of the sewer 

system near complete and it is hoped 

that the bricks collected from 

Eaglehawk on Sunday 3rd will go a 

long way to rebuilding the structure. 

 The club has received donation 

of a Lancer for the use by seniors 

wishing to have a try, but before is can 

be used some minor work will need to 

be done on it. Anybody who has any 

time to spare to help out finishing it off 

can contact me to organize a time. It is 

hoped that this vehicle can also be used 

and maintained by members who don’t 

presently have their own. 

Presidents Report. 

Yours in Motorsport. 

Craig Button 

President Bendigo Car Club. 
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Upcoming events to remember 

 

10th July   Khanacross/ Motorkhana  Bagshot 

30th/31st July Off Road Vic Championship Rd 3 Bagshot 

7th August   Khanacross/ Motorkhana  Bagshot 

28th August  VACS Autocross    Bagshot

 

URGENT SAFETY NOTICE FROM CAMS 
CAMS have been notified of a safety harness failure during a collision. The 

harness is a 6-point type and was manufactured by "Taiwan Racing Products 

Company Ltd".  It has the FIA homologation number D-203/T98.  The FIA have been 

notified. 

At issue is the adjuster buckle of the lap belt, which on the information 

received to date appears to have been assembled incorrectly on some harnesses with 

this homologation.  This harness is apparently supplied under a number of brand 

names, and it is understood that there are several suppliers in Australia that sell this 

harness with their own brand name. 

CAMS are issuing this notice asking all competition vehicle owners in 

Australia to inspect their harnesses.  The homologation number appears on a label 

attached to each strap of the harness.  If harnesses with the above homologation 

number are fitted, CAMS advises that they not be used until they have been returned 

to the point of sale for inspection. 

It is possible that further action may be taken in regard to these harnesses so 

please check the CAMS website regularly.  

For more information regarding this release please contact: 

Peter Lawrence, Manager - Technical Services, CAMS Tel: (03) 9593 7777

COMPLEX MAINTENANCE 
Jim Coombs has been busy 

making sure that the track is prepared 

for this month’s Khanacross and Off 

Road Event. 

Those of you that have been to 

Bagshot lately would have seen that a 

pipe has been laid between the 

machinery shed and the toilets. It is 

hoped that in the near future we will 

purchase a new tank and use the clean 

water for the toilets instead of the 

murky dam water.   

WEB SITE 
The administrator of the web 

site needs your input with information. 

Send any items of interest to 

enquires@bendigocarclub.com.au what 

ever they may be: photos, links to other 

sites, reports on events that you have 

been to or things that you would like to 

advertise for sale or buy. 

This site is for your use and to make it 

work it needs your support. 

CAR CLUB MERCHANDISE 

T Shirts $23, Windcheaters $30 

and Baseball stye caps $15 are still 

available. Also, limited numbers of 

cloth patches with the club logo are 

available for $6ea. Those interested 

should contact John Hardiman.  

 

OFF ROAD NEWS 
 June seen the annual Mallee 

Rally at Sealake. 6 BCC members 

attended with the best performed being 

Greg Harris and Ken Holt in Greg’s 

Raptor Buggy taking 3rd in class 2 and 

7th outright. Others to finish were Craig 

Button and David Anderson (3rd in 

class 4 and 27th outright) and Neville 

Allen in 38th outright. 

Other members that didn’t have as 

good a weekend were Paul Volta 

Gearbox, Dean Bennett Electrical, 

Nick Greenman, Electrical. 

The next event for our members is at 

Bagshot on the 30th /31st July. 
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PLEASE SUPPORT THESE BUSINESS THAT 

SUPPORT YOUR CAR CLUB 
 

 

 
 

 

MIDLAND CONTACTORS 
Earthmoving 

Shane Houlahan 

0419 107 386 

 
 Servicing Central Victoria      Travis Robson 

 Email: travisrobson@hotmail.com   Mobile:  0418 552 413 

mailto:travisrobson@hotmail.com

